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Bonnie Towne,
Thank you for helping the city locate a historic T-34B aircraft for future display in Foley. 
This letter is in response to your email stating that the National Naval Aviation Museum will waive the 
contractual surety bond requirement in lieu of a letter of Assurance from the City of Foley 
for T-34B _______________________. 
The City of Foley is assuring that T-34B ___________ Accession Number ______________will be delivered to back 
to the National Naval Aviation Museum at our expense in the event that the aircraft is no longer wanted. 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this matter.
We are very appreciative for this opportunity for future display of this historic aircraft. 
Ralph Hellmich
Mayor
City of Foley





